Dear President Garland Miller,

Please find attached receipts of thanks for sending us the 1 check to pay our USAA Auto & Renter’s
Insurance by 11:59 pm of September 26th, 2024 via Fedex next day shipping. Also, Fedex advised that
you all can kindly request refund of shipping charges since delivery of package was in error on delivery
driver our name and address was correct on package from you all the sender we did confirm when we
picked it up from Fedex facility.

Also here are some receipts with 2nd check where we were able to treat our family to McDonald’s deals,
$28 for Chipotle for 4 big steak burritos with coupons, and Taco Bell where we got 4 power bowls, and 4
steak cantina burritos. We haven’t had takeout in about a month.

Thank you all again for blessing our family screenshots attached, and NC STATE EMPLOYEES CREDIT
UNION verified that they have cashed checks for others at this bank and all checks never came back,
Donnathe teller advised out of all the branches in NC there have been hundreds of checks issues by your
non-profit.

Thank you again and may the Lord continually bless and prosper even more your businesses.

Oh, we did share with Veterans Bridge Home that you advised us to tell other organizations that you had
1 time funding to support other combat injured Vets In need, SW Michael Padgett advised he would share

it with his manager.
Again receipts attached below.

Veteran Caregiver & Military Spouse,
Mrs. Paula Briggs, AA, BA, MS for Lance Corporal & Specialist Mr. Tyrone Briggs, Sr.



